
PORT OF DUNDEE LIMITED 

Via e-mail 
 

 

No. 22 of 2019                    29th September 2019

  

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

FIRTH OF TAY 

 

Jack up Rig ‘Ensco 122’ 

 
Mariners are advised that the Jack up drilling rig ‘Ensco 122’ is now secured in a position 

just off Princess Alexandria Wharf, in position 56°27.8’N 002°56.4’W. The time frame of the 

rigs stay is approximately 3 months. 

 

The rig exhibits red aircraft warning lights at the top of the legs, which extend approximately 

150m above the waterline. 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with due diligence and caution when passing the vicinity of 

the rig and to observe a 100m exclusion zone around the rig. 

 

This notice will be self-cancelling on departure of the Ensco 122 from the Port of Dundee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ryan Porteous 

Harbour Master 

Port of Dundee 
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